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KDOT requesting comment on draft 2022 STIP 
The Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) requests comments on the draft Federal 
Fiscal Year (FFY) 2022-2025 Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) 
document.   

The STIP is a project specific publication that lists all KDOT administered projects, 
regardless of funding source, and includes projects for counties and cities as well as projects 
on the State Highway System. The draft STIP document is available for review online at the 
top of this page - https://www.ksdot.org/bureaus/burProgProjMgmt/stip/stip.asp   Then 
select the draft FFY 2022-2025 STIP-pending link. 

The approval of the STIP requires a public comment period of 30 days, which concludes on 
Sept. 10. To make comment on the STIP document, contact Linda Fritton at (785) 296-3254 
or Melinda Desch at (785) 296-3476 with KDOT’s Division of Program and Project 
Management. 

This information is available in alternative accessible formats. To obtain an alternative 
format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, (785) 296-3585 (Voice/Hearing 
Impaired-711).  

        ### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

https://www.ksdot.org/bureaus/burProgProjMgmt/stip/stip.asp
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